
following the announcement of 24-hour strikes by the ground handling staff at Milan Linate, 

Bologna, and Venice airports scheduled for Tuesday, 24 September 2024, there may be 

some changes to ITA Airways' flight operations. 

 

The airline has been forced to cancel 28 domestic and international flights, 26 of which were 

scheduled for 24 September. 

 

According to REG. EU261/2004, passengers holding ITA Airways tickets (055) booked on flights 

affected by the strike have the right to select one of the Repro Policy Options. 

 

Travel Agencies are requested to timely inform their clients. 

 

 


